
From:  Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/28/2018 03:58:43 PM

To:  William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: URGENT web posting request
 

Stephanie fixed it ;-)

Heather Bleemers
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 847-3682
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012

         

On Tue, Aug 28, 2018 at 3:43 PM, William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org> wrote:
FYI, I just tried from my computer and the links work fine. It could be that there is some setting on the user's computer or
browser that is causing issues for them.

-

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
221 N. Figueroa, Suite 1350
Ph: 213.847.3637
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

On Tue, Aug 28, 2018 at 3:14 PM, Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Rowlen, 

Thank you very much for your quick turnaround on this request. I was directing a member of the public to the Notice of
Preparation and they mentioned that they are getting a 404 error code response. Are you able to fix that? 

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this. 

Heather 

Heather Bleemers
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 847-3682
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012
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On Tue, Aug 28, 2018 at 11:07 AM, Planning Web Posting <planning.webposting@lacity.org> wrote:
Done.  Please take a look.

On Tue, Aug 28, 2018 at 8:15 AM, William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org> wrote:
Hello,

 Hollywood Center - Final Initial Study_08.22.18...

 Hollywood Center_NOP_8.21.18.pdf

A web request was submitted for this upload on Thursday, and for some reason was not received by the system.  We urgently need this post
to be added to the Notice of Preparation and Public Scoping Meetings section of the website this morning.  Please see attached files and
instructions below.  Thank you!!

Hollywood Center Project
ENV-2018-2116-EIR: August 28, 2018 Notice of Preparation
Initial Study

Please attach file Hollywood Center NOP_8.21.18.pdf to text: "ENV-2018-2116-EIR: August 28, 2018 Notice of Preparation"  
Please attach file:  Hollywood Center - Final Initial Study_08.22.18 to text: "Initial Study  

-

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
221 N. Figueroa, Suite 1350
Ph: 213.847.3637
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.
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